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5 September 2025,  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
On Monday 8 September we will be welcoming our new reception children on a staggered start. We cannot 
wait to meet all our new families, please join us in making them feel very welcome. We hope the children are 
super excited! 
 
Please find below the new drop off and collection arrangements from Monday 8 September for the whole of 
the Autumn term: 
 

Year Group Drop off Arrangements 8.35am Pick Up Arrangements 3.10pm 

Year R - Pixies Reception classroom door Reception classroom door  

Year 1 - Cherubs Year 1 classroom door (KS1 Playground) Year 1 classroom door (KS1 Playground) 

Year 2 - Unicorns Year 2 classroom door (KS1 Playground) Year 2 classroom door (KS1 Playground) 

Year Group Drop off Arrangements 8.35am Pick Up Arrangements 3.15pm 

Year 3 - Pegasus Meet class teacher on KS2 playground Class teacher dismisses on KS2 playground 

Year 4 - Giants Meet class teacher on KS2 playground Class teacher dismisses on KS2 playground 

Year 5 - Dragons Meet class teacher on KS2 playground Class teacher dismisses on KS2 playground 

Year 6 - Hippogriffs Meet class teacher on KS2 playground Class teacher dismisses on KS2 playground 

 
Year 6 only- If you have provided permission for your child to walk home, they will be dismissed without an 
adult at the end of the day from the KS2 playground. 
 
Wet Weather 
 
In the event of very wet weather the arrangement will be for Reception to go in via their 
classroom door and the rest of the school will come in via the main reception. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely and restful weekend. 
 
 
Best Wishes, 
Miss James 
 


